
It was so nice to see so many of you last week for Parents’ 

Evening.  It is always a great opportunity for the children to 

share their work with you and for the staff who work with the 

children to talk to you and share information about their pro-

gress and learning. 

If you were unable to attend for any reason, please contact the 

office.  We are always happy to contact parents and carers by 

phone if we cannot arrange a mutually convenient time to meet 

in person. 

Parents’ Evening 

 

World Book Day 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) 

• Latest advice from 

Public Health Eng-

land and the govern-

ment is that No 

school should close 

in response to a sus-

pected (or con-

firmed) COVID-19 

case unless directed 

to do so by Public 

Health England.  

• Personal hygiene is 

the most important 

way we can stop the 

spread of infection 

so please ensure 

your children know 

how to wash their 

hands. 

• Soap and water are 

available at all times 

in school so there is 

no need to send in 

hand gel. 

• Please provide your 

children with paper 

tissues. 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 06.03.2020 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Thursday 12th March—

Governor Day 

Monday 16th March—STEM 

week 

Thursday 26th March—Full 

Governor’s Meeting 

Thursday 2nd April—Easter 

Disco 

Friday 3rd April—End of 

Term 

Monday 20th April—Back to 

School 

Friday 8th May—Bank 

Holiday 

Mr Dunne MP visited school on Friday 28th February.  Unfor-

tunately, his visit coincided with the end of the day so he was 

unable to meet many of the children, although he did get the 

chance to meet the Tag Rugby team who will soon be compet-

ing against other schools in Shropshire at the Level 3 games in 

Shrewsbury.   

Mr Dunne was very complimentary about the school’s recent 

achievements.  He has always been a great supporter of the 

school and it was very nice to welcome him here. 

What a great day we had yesterday!  Thank you so much 

to all of the parents and carers who put such a lot of effort 

into making and preparing costumes for the children.  It 

was so nice to see so many characters bringing in their 

books.  It was also lovely to see so many of you in the 

afternoon sharing books with the children. 

Reading is a key priority for the further development of 

the school and the support of parents and carers is so 

beneficial in helping us to achieve this.  Thank you. 

Visit from Mr Philip Dunne 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

Deer     Curtis  Georgia    

Mole     Amos  Luchia    

Kestrel    Connor  Paige B 

Hare     Mason  Amelie    

Rabbit    Alfie   Tabitha   

Hedgehog    Leo   Sophie   

Badger    Noah  Ruby    

Fox     Nimrod  Evie-Mae    

Ducklings    Autumn    

 

Congratulations to you all! 

Attendance 

Mole Class 97.94% 

Well done! 

House Points: 

House Week’s Total Overall Total 

Housman 447 7894 

Jebb 433 7976 

Owen 523 6498 

Webb 477 6673 

Congratulations to all the members of  Owen. 


